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24 August 2009

The Director

General Purpose Standing Committee No 5
Legislative Council

Parliament House

Macquarie Street

SYDNEY NSW 2000

Dear Sir/Madam,

Inquiry into Rural Wind Farms

A report concerning the above matter was presented to Council’s 18" August 2009 Ordinary
Meeting.

At this meeting, Council resolved as follows:

“That a copy of Council’s Development Control Plan — Part O — Wind Energy be
submitted to the Inquiry into Rural Wind Farms.”

Therefore, please find enclosed a copy of the above Development Control Plan (DCP).
Even though the DCP is specific for the Oberon Local Government Area, Council feels that
some of the information in the DCP, which was finalised after detailed consultation with the
Wind Industry Stakeholders, could be used by the inquiry in its deliberations.

Should you wish to discuss this matter further, please don't hesitate contactlng Council's
Director of Development, Mr Ralph Tambasco, on ¢ i

Yours faithfully,

Bruce Fitzpatrick
General Manager
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